
Oroville Civil Service 
Monday, March 23, 2015 
 
Meeting called to order at 4:30 pm by Chairman Richard Werner. 
 
Present:  Commissioners Richard Werner, Mike Sibley 
Absent: Joe King 
Others present:  Lindsey Acord. 
 

Approval of the minutes from the January 26 regular meeting.  Motion by Richard to 
approve the minutes as written, second by Mike; motion carried. 

 
Chief Hill came and confirmed with the board that he had not interviewed potential 

candidates for Oroville, but had been on Omak PD’s oral board.   
 
Based on Lindsey review of the DVD test, the board chose to keep the written testing 

in place at this time.   
 
Since the eligibility list is valid for 1 year after successful passing of all exam elements, 

the physical will be valid for 1 year after passing.  Candidates that pass the physical and 
fail the written may just re-take the written test at a later date. 

 
Another exam was scheduled for May 30th. 
 
May meeting will be rescheduled to June 1st because of Memorial Day, and to finalize 

testing results from May 30th testing. 
 
As there being no further business, motion by Mike to adjourn the meeting at 4:45 

pm, second by Joe; motion carried. 
 
 

Approval of Minutes:  ______________________________________ 
    Richard Werner, Chairman 
 
   ______________________________________ 
    Mike Sibley, Vice-Chairman 

 
     ______________________________________ 

    Joe King, Commissioner 
Submitted by: 
Lindsey Acord 


